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Sent:
To:
Subject:

rdgordon@pngusa.net
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

To whom it may concern,

This is to let you know that I am against any changes to the retail Forex
market leverage - RIN 3038-AC61. With diffemt lots sizes and other
choices we can decide how to handle our investing.

Thank you
Rick Gordon


